New Market Green Team
Meeting Minutes
June 10, 2019

Attendees: Jen Runkles, Chair; Karen Capiella; Jake Romanell, Council Liaison.

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

1. Dog Waste Stations — The nine dog waste stations on Main Street, North Alley and South
Alley are in place. There will be a ribbon-cutting ceremony on Wednesday, June 19,2019 at
6:00 p.m., at the mail boxes in the East Main Street Park.

2. Residential Compost Bins — The Team has purchased 10 additional bins from the City of
Frederick, MD. These bins are being purchased for Town residents, who are on a waiting
list. This brings to a total of 20 bins purchased by Town residents for 2019. The Team is
awaiting word from the City of Frederick regarding a bin pick-up date.

3. Rain Barrels — The Team is completing its Chesapeake Bay Trust grant application. It is
awaiting Letters of Support from the Town Council of New Market and the Sustainability
Office of Fredrick County, MD. Grant funds will cover $60.00 of the $80.00 unit purchase
cost. The Town is ordering 40 bins from the Frederick County A.R.C. The grant is for
$2,400.00. Residents will be charged $20.00/barrel.

4. Farmer’s Market — The upcoming Farmer’s Market will be held on Saturday, June 15, 2019,
from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Sixteen food and artisan vendors are expected, along with three
food trucks and a musical group.

5. New Market CSA — The team is awaiting membership numbers from the South Mountain
Creamery. The Team will continue to advertise the CSA on various social media outlets.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.



